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Oppose SB210! 

 

Oregon’s vote by mail allows U.S. to have the most free, fair & equitable elections in 

the USA. It must be preserved! 

 

Mail-in paper ballots are unhackable, accessible to all, and secure. Our identities 

were confirmed at time of registration and are verified by signature every time we 

vote. 

 

Vote by mail is fair and free. Everyone who is eligible can vote. This supports the 

elderly in our community, disabled folks and service members abroad.  

 

I embrace and support Oregon’s vote by mail system. It is a shining example of 

democracy at its best. Keep Oregon’s vote by mail system! 


